
Dear Friends,

We are excited to announce our 2024 Charity Golf  Tournament to support The Arlington-Mansfield 
YMCA and Trinity Community Foundation (TCF).  The tournament will be held on May 20, 2024 at the 
Shady Valley Country Club in Arlington.

As you will see from the attached brochure, we are seeking players to fill the 36-team field and sponsors at 
every level from hole sponsors to major sponsors…and we are asking for your support!

The Trinity Community Foundation is all about providing opportunities for kids and families with great 
needs in our community. Opportunities to just play and have fun in a safe Christian environment. We also 
work to connect families with our partner nonprofits to help with dental, educational, food, shelter, and 
financial needs. 

In partnership with the YMCA and with help from the Arlington Police Department we bring “Y On the 
Fly” - fun, games, Christian fellowship and more out in the community where the needs are the greatest. 
In 2024 we are planning 3-4 Play Days per month in East Arlington, West Arlington, Mansfield and to 
support Safe Haven. 

A portion of funds raised will be allocated to support our Play Days and execute our mission, and the bal-
ance of the donations will again be allocated to the Arlington Mansfield YMCA and a grant initiative to 
support other non-profit organizations who help kids and families in our community. In 2023, grant funds 
were allocated to support Second Chance Hoops and Arlington Urban Ministries.

If you want to help kids and families with the greatest needs, take this opportunity to support a wide net-
work of charitable organizations in our community. Please sign up for a team, become a sponsor or make a 
donation. God bless you and your generosity!

Bill Bowie	 Eric Tucker
Chairman	 President/CEO
Trinity Community Foundation	 Arlington-Mansfield Area YMCA	

May 20, 2024 at Shady Valley Country Club
12:00 Lunch • 1:00 Shotgun Start

CHARITY GOLF TOURNAMENT

Our Current Partners:

MISD PTA
Clothes Closet


